
 
 
 
September 19, 2016 
 
To: All Interested Parties 
 
From:  Beverly Adamo 
 Director of Administrative Services 
 
RE: RFP for Rail Advisory Group Executive #2016-18 
 
 Addendum Number 1 
 
This correspondence constitutes official record of the first alteration of a “Request for Proposals for 
Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority (LAVTA) Rail Advisory Group Executive #2016-18” 
issued on August 19, 2016. 
 
This Addendum changes the deadline for proposal submission as follows: 
 
QUESTION RESPONSE 

1. Change of RFP Number.  RFP originally 
stated an incorrect number: 

 “Request for Proposals for Livermore Amador 
Valley Transit Authority (LAVTA) Rail 
Advisory Group Executive #2016-17” 

1.  The new number that should be reflected on 
proposals submitted as a result of the RFP is: 

“Request for Proposals for Livermore Amador 
Valley Transit Authority (LAVTA) Rail Advisory 
Group Executive #2016-18” 

2. LAVTA’s original submission date in the RFP 
under the Section labelled “Deadline and 
Delivery” stated: 
 
The deadline for the submittal is Monday, 
September 19, 2016 at 5:00 p.m., Pacific Time.  
Submittals received after the deadline will not be 
accepted. 

2. LAVTA has changed the requirement in the RFP 
Section labeled “Deadline and Delivery” to: 
 
The deadline for the submittal is Friday, 
September 30, 2016 at 5:00 p.m., Pacific Time.  
 
Submittals received after the deadline will not be 
accepted. 
 

 
Any questions or comments generated as a result of the information contained in this addendum should 
be addressed to: 
 

Michael Tree, Executive Director 
LAVTA 
1362 Rutan Court, Suite 100 
Livermore, CA 94551  
(925) 455-7564 
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Other than those specifically listed above, no other sections, terms or conditions of the above cited 
solicitation are being altered at this time.  All other sections, conditions and language not specifically 
cited as altered in this document are still in full and original effect. 
 
Submitted: 
 
   /s/ Beverly Adamo        September 19, 2016  
Beverly Adamo, Director of Administrative Services   Date 


